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Pancakes 

On Tuesday we had a fantastic morning   

making pancakes for pancake day! We 

weighed out our ingredients and then gave 

them a good stir. Some children even cracked 

the eggs open by themselves. We then 

cooked them carefully on the hob and tried 

to flip them! They were very tasty when we 

added some lemon juice and sugar to them. 

Chinese New Year 

On Monday we celebrated the start of the 

year of the monkey in class 1. We all    

measured our heads in maths using tape 

measures to make it accurate and then used 

this measurement to make our new year 

hats! Everyone did a great job as they all 

fit perfectly! We have had a great time   

celebrating Chinese New Year and learning 

all about China this half term.   

Week beginning 22nd February… 

 

Monday: Bring back Library books 

Tuesday: Forest schools pm 

Wednesday: PE kit. Homework books in.  

Show and Tell— orange group 

Thursday: Snow Child Workshop 

Friday: Stay and Play. Snow Child Visit to the 

theatre. 
We are still having Stay and Play sessions on 

Friday mornings so don’t forget to sign up on 

the noticeboard.  

What are we doing next week..? 
After half term we will be starting our new 

topic ‘Kung Fu Fit!’ We will be learning about 

lots of different things that keep us healthy 

including eating well, exercise and brushing 

our teeth. 

We also have a very exciting week as on 

Thursday we will be doing a theatre workshop 

followed by a trip to the theatre to see the 

performance on Friday, thank you to the   

parents  who have volunteered to help. 

Bird Feeders 

On Tuesday afternoon we decided to make 

some bird feeders in forest schools as it is 

very cold and we thought the birds would 

like some extra food. We used bird seed 

and lard to mould them together and then 

tied them up using some thick string. It was 

really fun to feel the squashy texture of 

them. Some of the boys even found a frog 

this afternoon which was very exciting!   


